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Please support this bill as it is crucial to protect this native keystone species. It is 

completely unacceptable that we allow the indiscriminate killing of beavers when 

there are many scientific studies that show they are crucial for restoring wetlands, 

and habitat crucial for imperial species. 

 

This bill is the minimum we can do and it costs absolutely nothing. 

 

 Thank you in advance for your consideration. 


